
Academic Regulations Committee 
February 10, 2017 

Minutes 
 
Voting members present: Nancy Barbour, Rosemary Garagnani, Katrina Machorro, Rebecca Mathern, Dave Wing  

 
Continued discussion of AR15. 

 
The current draft of AR15, after changes by the ARC and AIC (Academic Integrety Committee), has 
inconsistencies in the language and possibly between the policy and Process that was developed by the 
AIC. Concerns were brought up that the AR15 cannot be finalized/made concrete until the new student 
code is done. We have questions for the AIC to clarify some language and procedures.  Rebecca emailed 
Jesse Nelson (from the AIC) with questions to help clarify certain things in the AIC’s Process Review 
draft. 

 
Next meeting: 2-15-17 


